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Focal PointsFocal PointsFocal PointsFocal Points
New Life Church in Glasgow 
has just celebrated a year 
long prayer chain and we are
continuing with this into next 
year. We have seen many 
miracles of healing, family 
restoration and financial 
testimonies throughout 
the church. God has been 
opening doors of expansion 
in Glasgow as we have been 
recently introduced to a 
Romanian group that believe 
the oneness and the new 
birth message. With their 
group, they have over 400 
hundred people attending. 
Please pray for wisdom as 
they have asked us to be an 
overseer of the work. God 
truly is sending revival to 
Scotland!

~  James & Mary Catherine  
Beek

I remember seeing a lady 
sitting on the front row 
during worship service 
recently who, while others 
praised God, all she could 
do was sit and cough. I later 
found out she had stage four 
cancer and was suffering 

terribly. During the altar 
call we prayed for her and 
others. She stood to her feet, 
worshiped God and made 
her way to the platform to 
lead with the worship team!
Another lady was sitting 
toward the back. The whole 
time I preached her head was 
down; she looked hopeless. 
Somewhere during the 
message God touched her 
heart and she decided to 
be baptized in the name of 
Jesus. When she came out of 
the water, they had to grab 
her arms to keep her from 
coming out of the baptistery 
because she was speaking 
in tongues,  worshiping God, 
and splashing water out of 
the baptistery. The kingdom 
of God came close!

~Jeremy & Khrista Favors

Reaching out to a new area 
north of Lagos state in a city 
called Ibadan - a oneness 
seminar was held and 120 
attended. Seventy of the 
attendees were pastors 
from other denominations. 

Seven of those pastors have 
since been baptized in Jesus’ 
name!

~ Steve & Yvette Phelps  

We were blessed to host 
AYC-Bangladesh 2022 and 
a powerful Youth Camp 
in Savar, Bangladesh. The 
Holy Ghost moved in a 
mighty way and 136 young 
people received the gift of 
the Holy Ghost! In a sixty-
two day span, from August 
25-October 15, 2022, the 
United Pentecostal Church 
of Bangladesh has seen 
17,500+ filled with the Holy 
Ghost, 6,900+ healed in
Jesus’ name in crusades 
in North Bengal and also 
Khulna, Bangladesh. To God
be all of the glory and honor 
in Jesus’ name! Thank you 
for your partnership with 
the work of the Lord in 
Bangladesh and Asia! Please 
continue to remember us in 
your prayers as we continue 
to move forward in the 
mighty harvest of the Lord 
in Jesus’ name.

~ James & Elizabeth Corbin
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CHURCH BUILDING IN EAST MALAYSIA
A church building in Sabah, West Malaysia, 
is presently unsafe due to termites. The 
members of the church are planning to 
rebuild using cement and metal for a cost 
of about $24,000.
Project #: GMGP.5070.2102

Monthly Project Highlights

BIBLE SCHOOL SUPPLIES IN MARTINIQUE 
Desks and marker boards are needed for 
the Bible school in Martinique. We had 
forty-two students last year and are trying 
to open another campus in the south of 
the Island. Each marker board is about 
$400 and each student desk is about 
$150.
Project #: GMGP.3140.2204


